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APPENDIX B



2024 Design Build of 
Cherry Grove Firehall 

& Grader Shop
 Pile foundation has been completed.
 Utility providers have installed gas and power 

services.
 Buried cisterns and septic tank have been 

installed.
 Prefab building frame was delivered from 

supplier and has been erected.
 Wall panel installation is underway.



2024 Installation of 
Backup Generators

• Concrete pads and all conduits have 
been placed for both the Main 
Administration Building and the 
Kinosoo Chalet installation locations.

• Delivery of generators were delayed. 
As a result, the generators will be 
installed in the spring.



Reconstruction
TWP 622 from RR 

470 to RR 474
• This project includes grading, 
gravel base and paving work. It was 
re-tendered in November and a 
contractor was awarded the work.
This project is anticipated to be 
completed in Q2/Q3. 



Culverts & Bridges

BF72515 (Truman Bridge: RR 485, North of TWP 630)

•  Detailed inspection and engineering assessment 
was performed after collision. Repair/replacement 
options to be reviewed with Council.

BF72208 (TWP 630, West of RR 471)

•  Department of Fisheries & Oceans approval of the 
design was received on Sept 26, which did not allow 
enough time to complete the work in 2024. Ordered 
materials were received at the MD yard on Nov 3 for 
winter storage and contractor is planning to install 
this year.

BF71791 (RR 480, South of TWP 610)

•  Culvert replacement was completed by our
contractor at the end of October. 



Purchase: Calcium Sand

• 2000 tonnes of calcium sand was 
purchased and hauled into the Public 
Works yard and is to be used in 
winter sanding operations.



Purchase: Survey 
Equipment

•Our new survey gear replaces 
outdated equipment. It features 
improved and additional functions 
and is very user friendly. 



Questions, comments, concerns?


